MIiERCYC!

lowa Society of Radiologic Technologists

January 13, 2021

Dear Madam President and 1SRT Board Members,

During the 2020 National Radiologic Technology Week, the MercyOne Des Moines MRI Department
won a prize from your organization. We had posted a photo on your Facebook page of how we were
celebrating in our department and due to a high number of “likes” we won $100.

We decided to use the prize money to support a MercyOne Mission on the Move and purchase needed
items for the St Joseph’s Family Shelter. This shelter is the only shelter in our community that can welcome

"entire families facing homelessness and keep them together. We were able to use the $100 to purchase 8 bed

pillows and 4 large boxes of laundry detergent.

Thank you for your generous prize giveaway and helping us support our community!

Sincerely,

Dixie Ferguson BS RT(R)(MR) MRSO (MRSC™)
Manager of MRI and Patient Transport, MercyOne Des Moines/West Des Moines/Clive/Ankeny/Indianola




